
Particle Industries, Inc. 

126 Post St, 4th floor, San Francisco, CA 94108 USA 

Subject: Module integration statement 

FCC ID: 2AEMI-T40X 

 

To Whom it May Concern, We, Particle Industries, Inc. 

Declares that:                                                                                                                                                                                   

Applicable FCC ID     Original module FCC ID                Original module Report 

Number 

 

2AEMI-T40X              XMR201707BG96  R1811A0536-R1 

R1811A0536-R2 

R1811A0536-R3 

        

This module is soldered directly to our PCB and communicated with our MCU via the UART 

interface. Any changes will be seen, we do not make any changes to the modules when we use 

it. Above the module is the shield, and below is the pad for soldering. We don’t need to modify 

the module. Below the pictures of the modules. 

 

                         

 

 

Zach Supalla / CEO 

Particle Industries, Inc 

Office Tel: (415) 316-1024 

E-mail: zach@particle.io 

(FCC grant date: 03/28/2019 )


